Subject: Complaint by Francois Larean

From: Francois Larcan <flareauorogers.com>
Date: Wed, 14 Sep 2011 04:49:47 -0400

To: Patricia.ColdreyLo@cpc-cpp.ge.ca

Ms. Coldrey Loi

Thank you for your letter of 20 July 2011 {your file number: PC-2011-1810, available
at http://www.lareau-legal.ca/RCMP20aJuly201]l.pdf). T refer to your paragraph 5 and
the obligation of ‘"monthly status reports®. I did receive a letter from the
Professional Standards Unit dated 21 July 2011 (their file HOVII11739110, available
at http://www,lareau-legal.ca/RCMP21July2011.pdf); since then, nothing. Please
advise me on the delay and future developments I can expect. Thank you.

Sincereaely,

Frangois Lareau

55-8#90 Cahill Drive West
Ottawa, ON, K1V 9ad
Tel.: 613-521-3680

http: /feww. lareau-law.cal



